
Effective July 31, 2020, the 6-month restriction 

for selling Masonite shares has been removed.  
(Insider trading rules continue to apply)

What is the ESPP?  
The Employee Stock Purchase Plan (ESPP) provides employees an opportunity 

to buy Masonite stock at a 15% discount.  

How Can You Participate in the ESPP?  

ESPP open enrollment is July 8 – 22, 2020.  

US and Canada employees employed for at least 30 days as of August 1, 2020 

are eligible to enroll, change contribution amounts or withdraw from the 

plan during the open enrollment period.    

Where can you find more information about the ESPP?

Be on the lookout for webcast invitations to review 
the program and enrollment instructions. 

Employees can review the ESPP introduction video at 
any time on SharePoint or scanning the QR Code.  


